
 

 

Ms Biss’s Best Bits! 

Dear Families, 

So, our school year is coming to a close with children & families (and staff!) ready for a summer break. Of 

course, as well as children moving up a school year when they come back in September, we will be saying 

goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children. We have watched them grow over their time here and we wish 

them all a great start to the next part of their school journey at secondary school. We will miss them!  

It has been a successful and productive year, with excellent results from our youngest to oldest children that 

they should be very proud of. Our values of kindness, fairness and respect really do permeate our school.  

We have had some changes at MSN Primary this year-  staff taking on new roles, saying goodbye to some 

and welcoming new staff joining us in September. Our new SEND Resource Base 'Comets' will open and we 

are all looking forward to another excellent year with all that it will bring.  

Our children have been taught and looked after by a great team of dedicated staff who go above and 

beyond. I would like to thank them all for their hard work. It's great to be part of this team. Finally, a massive 

thank you to all our families for their support over the year, we wouldn't be able to do it without you! We all 

wish you a great summer holiday and look forward to seeing (most of) you back in September. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The year 6’s had an amazing time on 

camp. They enjoyed so many activities 

like zorbing, crate stacking, water 

challenges, escape challenges! You can 

tell by the photos they had plenty of 

fun! (and not just the children!) 
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Safe to say we have had a very active couple of terms, 

the children and everyone involved have done an 

amazing job and I’m sure they will enjoy a restful 

summer holidays! 
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We have had a wonderful year with trips! Each 

year have had exciting days out including, trips 

to The Living Rainforest, Cheddar Gorge & 

Caves, Court Farm Country Park, Radstock 

Museum, Holburne Museum and Bristol 

Museum being able to join  

interesting workshops,  

and then throughout  

the year being able to  

visit St Johns Church  

and (when the weather  

let’s us) Silver Street Nature Reserve! 
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Please remember we are part of the Astra Recycling 

scheme. Our textiles recycling bin is located at the top of 

the stairs by the office. 

Please feel free to donate any of the below items at your 

convenience, we welcome donations from the whole 

community.  All monies raised will go to Midsomer Norton 

Primary School. 

We accept the following wearable  

items: 

• All men's, ladies and children's  

clothing including School Uniform 

• Paired Shoes 

• Handbags, bags, ties and belts 

• Bed clothes, towels, soft toys 

Contacting the School 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions and concerns. We are proud to offer an open door policy and encourage 

families to talk with us, if ever the need arises. From lost toys to personal circumstances, we are always happy to help or book appointments 

with other members of staff that can help! 

Office – 01761 412 289 

Or 

office@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk 

Are You Interested in Being a School Governor? Do you know anyone who has considered taking a voluntary role in the 

community that has a spare 1-2 hours a month? We have the perfect opportunity for you to make a difference! 

Become a school governor!! 

 Being a part of the Governing Body would give you the opportunity to help to shape the future of Midsomer Norton Primary 

School and have an influence on Midsomer Norton Primary for generations to come. If you would like further information on what 

being a governor entails please contact our clerk on dnicholls@midsomernortonprimary.co.uk  

As we have reached the end of Term 6, we will be very sad to say goodbye to our wonderful year 6’s. We hope your 
hope you’ve enjoyed your last year filled with year 6 camp, trips, and your school play, which you have worked so 
hard towards and it has certainly showed as it was amazing! We wish you all the best for the future in your 
secondary schools! 

 

As you are aware, we have a couple of staff members leaving at the end  
of this academic year, we wish you all the best and look forward to seeing  
you when you come back to visit us!  
 
 

Important Information 

 School meals are available to book between 
1st August – 31st August. Please ensure these 
are booked ready for your child(ren) to have 
when they come back in term 1! 
Unfortunately, we  
are unable to book  
school meals last  
minute! 

 Please complete medical forms and walking 
home permissions (year 5/6) ready for the 
first day back. 

 Data collection forms will be handed out the 
first day of school, it is important that we 
have these back by the end of the first week, 
so we can keep up to date  
records for your children. 
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